DIE CHRISTENSTUDENTEVERENIGING VAN SUID, AFRIKA STUDENTS' CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AFRICA

Hoofkantoor-Head Office

STELLENBOSCH.

16th April, 1956

Tel. Ad.: ,,STUDENT," STELLENBOSCH.

Posbus 25 Telefoon 506
P.O. Box 25 Telephone 506

Voorsitter | Chairman.
DR. JAC. J. MÜLLER.

Hoofsekretaris/General Secretary. DS./REV. W. S. CONRADIE.

Fondse-Sekretaris en Amptelike Adviseur. Finance Secretary and Official Adviser. PROP./REV. F. J. LIEBENBERG.

Administratiewe Sekretaris/Administrative Secretary. MNR./MR. S. W. J. LIEBENBERG.

Ref. No. 1/1/1

Organe van die C.S.V.:
Organs of the S.C.A.:

DE WEKROEP — Afr. Afd.
ONS BOU — ,, ,,

S.C.A. NEWSLETTERS — E.M.W. and Bantu Section

ONS NUUSBRIEF - Kleurl. Afd.

Rig asb alle amptelike korrespondensie aan die HOOFSEKRETARIS.

Please address all official correspondence to the GENERAL SECRETARY.

/JHR

Prof. Z.K. Matthews, Acting Principal, Fort Hare University College, FORT HARE, C.P.

Dear Prof. Matthews,

I need hardly tell you how much we appreciate the generous gesture of your Senate in contributing £25 towards the expenses of the course of lectures to be held at Fort Hare under the auspices of the S.C.A., in addition to granting permission for these lectures to be held. The contribution is very welcome indeed, and I am certain that my Executive would also wish me to convey their heartfelt gratitude to your Senate for this token of their interest and support. Would you please inform the Senate of these sentiments? To you personally I would also add a word of very sincere thanks for your own share in this matter.

In connection with Valdo Galland's visit to
Fort Hare, I can now inform you that he will be arriving at East London
on Monday afternoon, April 30th, where he will be met by Mr. Mokoteli
and taken to Fort Hare. On Tuesday he will be available for meetings.
We should appreciate it very much if youcould arrange, as you have
undertaken to do, a meeting with the whole student body, as well as one
with the S.C.A. branch and discussions with smaller groups. All this
will have to be done on Tuesday, as he will be leaving again from East
London to Durban on Wednesday, May 2nd.

Thanking you again, and with all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

W.S. Conradie

GENERAL SECRETARY

Encl.: Receipt for £25.